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TRAFFIC SURVEYS FOR GRAFTON BRIDGE 

PROJECT 
 

Roads and Maritime Services (RMS) will be carrying out traffic surveys on Tuesday 8 
November to collect data for the additional crossing of the Clarence River.  
 
The traffic surveys will involve project field staff carrying out travel time and queue 
length surveys in Grafton and South Grafton. 
 
Traffic counts will also be carried out by project field staff at the following four key 
intersections during peak traffic periods:  

• Prince and Dobie streets 
• Dobie and Queen streets 
• Dobie and Turf streets 
• Bent and Through streets 

 
Results from the surveys will be used to further develop a detailed traffic model for 
the next stage of investigations. 
 
The traffic surveys are not expected to cause any delays to traffic however motorists 
are asked to take care when driving for the safety of the project field staff.  
 
For more information visit www.rta.nsw.gov.au/graftonbridge, phone 1800 633 332 
(toll free) or email graftonbridge@rta.nsw.gov.au. 
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